
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

District 10 Message – NECA Safety Professionals Institute (NSPI) 
 

 
 
This past week, NECA members sent safety professionals from across the country to the first 
ever NECA Safety Professionals Institute (NSPI) in Washington, DC. The three day, in-person 
session was conducted at NECA headquarters and covered essential safety management 
concepts. Participants, coming from various backgrounds and experience levels represented 
safety leaders ranging from entry to executive level employees. The NECA Safety Professionals 
Institute (NSPI) includes inside and outside oriented topics, online pre-work, an in-person 
workshop, and a capstone project that takes advantage of all that was learned and adds value 
to their respective company safety programs. Outside Line oriented topics include - 
Isolate/Insulate, Grounding/Bonding, Designated Observer, Helicopter Safety Awareness, and 
Aerial Lift/Digger Derrick Safety. The course will close with recognition of participants at the 
NECA Safety Professionals Conference (NSPC) in Denver, CO in May of 2024. During the 
conference, participants will share their experience with the course and showcase their 
capstone projects during a group presentation. This course will be conducted annually with an 
emphasis on preparing the next generation of safety professionals for a successful career of 
protecting lives in our industry. 
 
If your company is interested in learning more about the NECA Safety Professionals Institute 
(NSPI), feel free to reach out to me or my partner, Wes Wheeler. 
 
Mike Starner 
Executive Director, Outside Line Safety 
mike.starner@necanet.org 
 
Wes Wheeler 
Executive Director, Safety 
wesley.wheeler@necanet.org 
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